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May 7, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
Thank you for participating in our Zoom meeting last evening.  We appreciate you 
taking the time to connect with us as we continue to navigate this new normal.    
 
We have received additional leads on PPE from families today that we will follow 
up on.  Please continue to share places that are offering PPE by emailing Betsy 
Roche at BRoche@AmegoInc.org.  Our most pressing PPE needs continue to be 
masks and gowns.    
 
Earlier this afternoon we sent out information on a COVID-19 fundraising campaign 
we have launched.  We are looking to recoup upwards of a million dollars in payroll 
and PPE expenses we have incurred since March 15th.    As stated last night, we are 
not eligible for the payroll protection or small-business protections that are 
currently being offered through the Families First Corona Virus Response Act or the 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act.  Several families have already 
created pages to help us fundraise for this campaign- we are incredibly grateful for 
the support!  If you did not see the information posted on our social media 
platforms and want to help us spread the word about this campaign, the link is 
below.  Thank you for your help with this.  
 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/AmegoCovid19  
 
Thank you,  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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